
January 10,2023

To this may concern,

I am writing on behalf of SB 2140.  I support this bill due to the fact that I have many family
members who are diabetic.  The cost of supplies has gotten out of control.  Not only did I have a
mom who was diabetic and lost her due to the lack of access to supplies.  Being the mother of a
diabetic for the past 15 years and we have struggled at times to cover supplies.

Please consider passing this bill to help with some of the burden of being a diabetic.  This is a
very sensitive subject for me that I will fight and fight for any support I can do.

Sincerely

Melanie Nygord


